
MEETING SUMMARY March 1, 2022

Date and Time: Tuesday 1 March 2022 at 5:30pm Mountain time

Where: Online: Zoom

Committee Attendees: Caryn Ann Harlos,  Joe Dehn, Ed Fochler,  James Gholston,
Andrew Kolstee

Other  Attendees: none

The meeting was called to order at 5:36pm Mountain time.

Records of Past Meetings: The minutes of the 21 February meeting were approved
without objection.

Records  Archive  Update: Caryn  Ann  reported  that  she  had  some  items  from
Louisiana given to her in Florida that she will be scanning and sending back. There is
no update yet on the scanning job being done in New Mexico.

Nolan Collection: Caryn Ann reported that she heard from the Library of Congress
that they received the material, but with no detail about how much material there is
or whether it includes the scan that Buchman said he prepared for them.

Templates: Andrew said that  the  templates mentioned in the agenda have been
created.

Categories: Caryn Ann said she is continuing to go over the categories again. There
was discussion of whether it makes sense to have categories or lists of Libertarians
elected in a given year, vs. serving in public office during a given year. Joe said this
was a useful category and should be titled differently, but it could be considered to
be a kind of election data. It was agreed that such lists should be categorized, along
with other information about elections, in the "event" portion of the category tree.
Joe noted however that winners of elections are a subset of candidates in elections,
and  that  we  currently  consider  candidates  to  be  part  of  the  "people"
portion of the tree.



Site Statistics: Ed said that the level of traffic has been stable.

Site Technical: It was noted that MyWikis had an outage for which they apologized,
but which apparently did not last long enough for any of us to notice.

New York: Andrew reported that he spoke by phone with Gary Greenberg, who was
the 3rd and 9th state chair and who provided material that Andrew is scanning; this
includes some newsletters from before the LP was formed. He also did a 2.5 hour
interview with John Caulfield, who attended the first meeting of the state party. He is
also going to try to arrange an interview with Ray Strong, who was the 2nd state
chair.

Colorado: Caryn Ann reported that their state HPC will be having its first meeting
tomorrow. She is currently a member because she is the Secretary of the state party,
but she is not running for re-election so may not continue on the committee.

National Convention: Caryn Ann reported that she wrote to Jim Turney saying we
want a table with electricity. She also volunteered to do a breakout session on the
Statement of Principles.

The next meeting is scheduled for 21 March 2022.

The meeting was adjourned at 6:17pm Mountain time.


